
Join Mayor Tiffany O’Donnell for the 
Mayor’s Youth Conference this fall! 

QUESTIONS? Please contact Rachel McCracken at r.mccracken@cedar-rapids.org.

We recognize that some individuals may require accommodations to fully participate in our event. Anyone who requires an auxiliary aid or service for 
effective communication, or a modification of policies or procedures to participate in this event should contact Rachel McCracken at 319-286-5148 or email 
r.mccracken@cedar-rapids.org as soon as possible, but no later than Noon September 24, 2025. TTY users may also call 711 (Iowa Relay Service).

Cedar Rapids-area high school students 
are invited to attend the Mayor’s Youth 
Conference on Wednesday, October 8 at 
the Downtown Cedar Rapids Public Library.

Participants will spend a day with their 
peers exploring educational and career 
opportunities in the area, networking with 
the next generation of young professionals, 
and discovering how they can grow and 
thrive in Cedar Rapids after graduation.

Free to attend! Limited capacity — act fast!

INTERESTED?  
Scan or click the QR code to 
complete the Registration 
Survey — this helps us know your 
preferences for the day and prepare 
us for your arrival!

REGISTER 
HERE!

mailto:r.mccracken%40cedar-rapids.org?subject=
https://forms.gle/Wkxiea2h4zH7Ex6i7
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